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Harris County Appraisal District Launches Redesigned Website 

 

Houston —The Harris County Appraisal District today announced a redesigned 

website with a new, updated look. 

 “The new website demonstrates our continuing commitment to the property owners of 

Harris County and other users around the world to provide easily accessible property 

appraisal and tax information,” said Roland Altinger, chief appraiser.  “The redesigned 

website is just another way we continue to provide the property owners with the best 

products and services that we can.” 

The new website now features a more intuitive and customer service-focused design 

with the most viewed sections – such as property search, forms and online services – easily 

located on the main page.  The result of the redesign is a fresh new look with improved 

functionality resulting in a more engaging user experience.    

  

 

About HCAD 

The Harris County Appraisal District is a political subdivision of the State of Texas 

established in 1980 for the purpose of discovering and appraising property for ad valorem 

tax purposes for each taxing unit within the boundaries of the district.  The district has 

more than 1.8 million parcels of property to assess each year with a total market value of 

approximately $556 billion.  The appraisal district in Harris County is the largest in Texas, 

serving approximately 500 taxing units, and one of the largest appraisal districts in the 

United States.  For further information, visit www.hcad.org. 
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